
The Stefaniks <stefaniks@gmail.com>

Re: 
1 message

The Stefaniks <stefaniks@gmail.com> Mon, Apr 24, 2023 at 1:29 PM
To: "Miryah L. Walters" <mwalters@onealschool.org>

We spoke with  and could clearly hear  yelling at him while  was talking to us so clearly they
weren’t being separated. Under no circumstances should  be around our son for the remainder of this day. Please
call us when available.
Thanks,
Cassie 

On Apr 24, 2023, at 1:18 PM, Miryah L. Walters <mwalters@onealschool.org> wrote:

Hi, Cassie.

I wanted to let you know that Jan got in touch with me and I was able to get in touch with the outdoor
science class just now.   and his classmate had an issue that we are working to get to the bottom of
currently.  I have confirmed that the boys are being kept separated during the remainder of their outdoor
science lab.  I will follow up this afternoon when I have more details. 

Thank you for your understanding.  I will be in touch.
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